
 

 

 

No.12 of 2025 

Implementation of Updated Generic Towage Assessment 
(GTA) Form 

  
Please be advised that a new Generic Towage Assessment (GTA) Form will come into effect 
from tomorrow 29th May 2025  
  
From 0800 tomorrow, any new GTA must be completed using the updated form, which is now 
available on the Belfast Harbour website. 
  
All vessels with an existing, valid GTA will continue to operate under the previously assessed 
towage arrangements until reassessment is required. 
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact 
harbourmasters@belfast-harbour.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS       CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST HARBOUR       HARBOUR MASTER 
28th May 2025 
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